
 

 

             

Date: September 24, 2014 

To:  John McGrath, INSTALL      
          

From:  David Altman 

Regarding: INSTALL Alliance member documents 
 
 
 
Greetings John, 
 
Here is the recommendation statement which you requested. Please let me know if  you have 
any questions. 
 
 
“At Metroflor Corporation it is our core philosophy to not only produce quality, safe and 
sustainable products, but to also ensure that our products are installed to the highest 
standard. Success is based on communication between all parties, good preparation, and 
attention to detail and by following instructions. The INSTALL alliance program is an 
important vehicle which encourages collaboration between all parties to impart the 
knowledge and training of  skillsets necessary in today’s marketplace. We are proud to 
announce our affiliation with INSTALL as an alliance member and recommend INSTALL 
contractors for the installation of  our products.” 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
David Altman 
Director Research and Development 
Metroflor Corporation 
daltman@metroflrocorp.com 
phone: 706-817-0798 
 

15 Oakwood Avenue 
Norwalk, CT  06850 
Phone: 866-882-4407 
Fax: 203-849-7082 
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